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October 1, 2016 

 

I, Terry Elaqua, in my capacity for AMGTV [Access Media, Inc.] do hereby certify 

that for the period from July 1, 2016 through September 30, 2016: 

 

Programming airing on AMGTV will be encoded for closed-captioned 
viewing in compliance with Federal Communications Commission rules 
and regulations (FCC Rule 79.1(j)(2). 

 

 

Acknowledged on this day the 1st day of October 2016  

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Terry Elaqua, President 

AMGTV 
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